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YUEN LONG TUNG KOON DISTRICT ASSOCIATION
MRS.WONG SIU KEUNG KINDERGARTEN

No0:211005
5% QOctober, 2021
Dear Parents,
Seasonal Change of Winter Uniform

As the weather becomes cool, the parents may let the students wear summer uniform or winter
uniform during the period from 18" October to 12" November, 2021.  Starting from 15" November,
2021 (Monday), all students must wear the winter uniforms when they go to school.

If the parents of K1 class and other classes need to buy winter uniforms, please come to our
school to buy the uniforms on 16" October (Saturday) between 10:00 a.m. and 11:30 a.m. We appoint
Sun’s Uniform Co. that they custom-make the uniforms for our students. Attached please find the
price list which is put inside transparent folder. Meanwhile, parents may sew the uniforms by
themselves in accordance with the pattern and style of the uniform shown on our board.

Details of seasonal change of uniform are shown as follows:

(1)  All students should wear black velcro strapped leather shoes and white socks (white long,
short socks or pantyhose are allowed). To train up self-care of the students, the parents should
buy the shoes without shoelace for them in order to take off the shoes by themselves easily
when carrying out the activities.

(2)  Students may wear school red cardigan sewn with school badge when the weather is cold.
(3)  When students wear white shirt, they must wear bow ties as well. If the temperature is 14 C
below, students are allowed to wear white turtleneck sweaters instead of white shirts.

(4)  If the temperature drops to 14 C below, girls are allowed to wear PE uniforms instead of
dresses.

(5)  During the transition period, students must wear uniforms either in full set of summer or
winter uniforms. Please do not wear by crossing summer and winter uniforms (e.g. Don’t
wear short sleeves shirt with long trousers etc.)

Thank you very for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

(lieng Ra Fung

Principal

I have read and understood this circular.

Signed by Parent :

Date :




